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CELEBRATE 
LABOR DAY 

GOD BLESS OUR WORKERS 

The Parish Family of 

The�Mission�of�St.�Elizabeth�St.�Brigid�Parish�is�to�become�more�faithful�members�of�the�Body�of�Christ�and�to�become�a�bridge�to�
bring�others�into�the�loving�embrace�of�Jesus.�Nourished�and�sustained�by�God’s�Word�and�the�Sacraments�we�are�committed�to�
our�Lord’s�request:�“Go�into�the�whole�world�and�proclaim�the�Good�News.”  (Mark�16:15)�

Sacraments 
�

BAPTISM: Baptism is celebrated twice  
a month at 1:00 PM on the first and  
third Sunday at St. Brigid Church. Please 
arrange for the obligatory preparation 
session by calling the Parish Center. 
 

PASTORAL�CARE�OF�THE�SICK: The Holy 
Eucharist and the Anointing of the Sick  
are available to the sick and shut-ins  
upon request. 
 

FIRST�PENANCE,�FIRST�EUCHARIST,�
CONFIRMATION:�Children are expected  
to receive a Catholic upbringing in their 
family life, to worship regularly at Sunday 
Mass, and to receive ongoing religious 
education in the years preceding the 
reception of these sacraments. 
 

MATRIMONY: Specific times are set for 
the celebration of marriage during the 
year. To allow ample time for preparation, 
please contact the Parish Center at least 
one year before the intended wedding 
date. 
 

HOLY�ORDERS�OR�RELIGIOUS�LIFE: If you 
are considering serving God as a priest, 
deacon, or religious, you may contact 
Msgr. Puleo or phone the Office of 
Vocations at 732-562-1990 ext. 1700 for 
more information. 

Parish Services 
�

PARISH�OFFICE�HOURS:�Temporarily closed to the public. 
 

PARISH�REGISTRATION:�New parishioners are welcome. Please call the Parish 
Center to register. Please inform us of any address changes. 

    Parish Staff 
 

Rev. Msgr. Edward C. Puleo,  
Pastor�

�

Miss Margaret Mulrooney,  
  Parish�Life�Co�ordinator 

 

Sr. Monique Eloizard 
  Parish�Catechetical�Leader 

 

Rev. John Hesketh, O.S.B.,  
  Weekend�Visiting�Priest 

St. Elizabeth 

34�Peapack�Road�•�Far�Hills,�NJ�07931�

St. Brigid 

129�Main�Street�•�Peapack,�NJ�07977�

Parish�Center----------------------908-234-1265 

Religious�Education�Office ----908-234-1524 

Fax -----------------------------------908-234-2923 

Mailing�Address���
St. Elizabeth-St. Brigid Parish 
PO Box 33 
Peapack, NJ 07977 

St.�Brigid�
Daily Mass (Monday—Friday)-------------------------------------------------- 9:00 AM 
Saturday----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 4:30 PM 
Sunday ------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 9:00 AM 
Distribution of Holy Communion---------------------------------------------10:30 AM 

St.�Brigid�
3:30—4:15 at the Parish Center Library or on the Plaza at St. Brigid weather 
permitting or by appointment.�

Temporary Mass Schedule  Weekday�&�Holy�Day�Masses�as�scheduled�in�the�bulletin.�

Sacrament of Penance�

RCIA�(Rite�of�Christian�Initiation�of�Adults):�Adults inquiring about the Catholic 
Church with a desire to become Catholic are invited to call the Parish Center for 
information. 
 

SPONSORSHIP:�To act as Godparent for Baptism or sponsor for Confirmation, the 
sponsor must be a baptized Catholic, confirmed, received communion, and live a 
morally good life; and, if married, done so within church law. Ordinarily, the 
sponsor must be at least 14 years old. A Christian who is a non-Catholic may be a 
witness for Baptism together with a Catholic sponsor. 

Parish Website 
 

www.sainteb.org 



ST. ELIZABETH - ST. BRIGID PARISH  
September 7, 2020 – September 13, 2020  Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time

 

WELCOME  

PUBLIC MASS AND DISTRIBUTION OF HOLY 
COMMUNION: September 12/13 

Confessions: 
Saturday 3:30 PM - 4:15 PM  
   St. Brigid Parish Library (located in the Parish Center) or 
on the St. Brigid Church plaza (weather permitting)  
                        and by mutual arrangement. 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 
4:30 PM - St Brigid Church  
             with live streaming via website  

Sunday 7:30 AM – St. Brigid Church  
             9:30 AM – St. Brigid Church 

            10:30 AM – St. Elizabeth Church 
Mass will be available for viewing on the website all day 
Sunday. 
Sunday 10:45 AM Distribution of Holy Communion: 
St. Brigid Church by St. Anthony of Padua near the brook.
Weather Permitting

Daily Mass Schedule: 
9:00 AM St. Brigid Church - Monday – Friday 

 
MASS INTENTIONS for SEPTEMBER 7TH –SEPTEMBER13TH         

(†) Deceased - (L) Living 
Monday, September 7 ~ Warren W. Umholtz †  
Tuesday, September 8 ~ Roberta Smith † 
Wednesday, September 9 ~ Volk & Garzillo Families L/† 
Thursday, September 10 ~ Loretta Cavanagh L 
Friday, September 11 ~ John D. Ackor † 
Saturday, September 12 ~  
4:30 PM (St. Brigid) Mass:  For the Parishioners    

                       Lydia C. Sardea †                             
Sunday, September 13 ~   
7:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass:  In Memory of Maureen & Kevin   

                          Ferguson †                                    
    Antoinette Venture † 

9:30 AM (St. Brigid) Mass: First Responders L 
             Sylvia Russo †            

10:30 AM (St. Elizabeth) Mass: Francesca & Joseph                          
                                              Colletti †    

Mass Intentions to be said by Msgr. Puleo and Fr. Hillier 

MASS GUIDELINES 
 If you feel sick or are aware that you are positive for 
the COVID 19 virus, please stay home and do not come to 
church. For those who are elderly or those with other health 
conditions, you may also choose to remain at home and watch 
the Mass on our website www.sainteb.org or on television 
(EWTN). 
  Please note that admittance to Mass will be based on 
a “first-come, first serve” basis and ALL are expected to wear 
personal face masks upon entering the church.  
   Please bring sanitizers to use for your personal space 
in the church. 
  Once you have arrived at your seat, please use 
personal discretion to distance yourself from others safely 
about 6 feet in every direction.  Take note of designated sitting 
areas.  Of course, this “distancing” does not apply to family 
members or those who accompanied you to church.  

Missalettes and Hymnals have been removed as per 
Diocesan regulations to avoid multiple people touching the 
same book.  There will be disposable worship aids with the 
readings available in the back of Church.  Please discard after 
use.  

It is also suggested that the congregation not sing so 
as to minimize the amount of breath/saliva expelled while in 
church.  

Holy Communion will be distributed immediately 
following Mass.  As you approach the sanctuary for Holy 
Communion, please allow 6 feet between yourself and the 
person in front of you. As you come up the aisle and arrive 
at the Communion station, please remove your mask when 
you are next to receive.  When the host is placed on the palm 
of your hand and you receive Our Lord in Holy Communion, 
please place your mask back on.  You may then leave the 
church in silence. 
   If you wish to meet up with fellow parishioners, kindly 
make your way out of the church and speak outdoors. 
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
     Those who are ill in our parish: Ruth Stahl, Maria Nucci, 
Mary Hanlon, Barbara Ryan, Carl Messina, Margharete 
Saunders, Maureen McCrory, Jan Larusso, Annie Carver, 
Pina Jibilian, Margaret Ricciardi, Jimmy Siroka, Rose Renzulli, 
Marta Jimenez Porras, Tony Guzzi, and  all those effected by 
Covid-19 
To add a name, please call the Parish Office. 
    For the recently deceased:  Gilda Caputo, Ed Daley and 
Sally Molka 
 

PRAY THE ROSARY 
 



   PASTOR’S MESSAGE FROM MSGR. PULEO 
My dear friends in Jesus Christ, 
 

These past several months reminded me of the 
Gospel passage describing the disciples remaining “self-
isolated” on the first Easter when Jesus rose from the dead. 
We are told: “the doors were locked for fear of the 
authorities” (John 20:19-20). Like those first disciples, many 
of us have remained “self-isolated,” following the advice of 
the authorities, by staying in our homes for fear of the 
coronavirus. 

Pope Francis offers appropriate advice on how we 
might proclaim the Good News in these challenging 
times: “Let us try, if we can, to make the best use of this 
time. Let us be generous. Let us help those in need in our 
neighborhood. Let us look out for the loneliest people, 
perhaps by telephone or social networks. Let us pray to the 
Lord for those who are in difficulty.”  I know many of you 
who are following this advice! 

As well, our parish community is trying to use these 
days in the best possible way.  

Those of you who pass by our Parish Center will 
notice that we now have a new roof. Presently, a long 
overdue project, the air conditioning & heating system at 
Saint Brigid Church, is also being replaced. We also 
completed new sound systems in both churches and in the 
parish hall, as per FCC required regulations.  

Our hope, of course, is that our Religious Education 
will soon be up and running for the fall semester. Sister 
Monique and the Religious Education volunteers as well as 
our parish staff are busy trying to prepare our facility with an 
environment that provides “social distancing” while making 
it engaging and safe at the same time. 

During these summer weeks we have also been 
offering special First Communion Masses on Saturday 
afternoons. Each Mass allows 3-4 children and their 
families to participate in the First Communion celebration. 
We hope to offer something similar in the Fall for our young 
people preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

Another update concerns the Sunday Mass 
schedule. As you know, our daily Mass at 9 AM has been 
back for the past few weeks. A partial Sunday Mass 
schedule is also being offered including the Vigil Mass at 
4:30 PM on Saturday, a 9 AM Mass on Sunday and drive-
through distribution of Holy Communion at 10:30 on 
Sunday. Our hope is to make some additions to this 
schedule which would include Sunday Masses at 7:30 AM, 
9:30 AM (at St. Brigid) and 10:30 AM (at St. Elizabeth) with 
the drive-through distribution of Holy Communion at 10:45 
AM beginning the weekend of September 12-13, 2020. 
Please let me know what you think about this proposed 
schedule. 
 

As we move forward during these challenging 
times, please continue to pray that we do so as faith-filled 
followers of Christ, never afraid of anything. Why? Because 
Jesus always has our back. In the words of Saint Augustine: 
“Let us sing alleluia here on earth, while we still live in 
anxiety, so that we may sing it one day in heaven in full 
security.” 
 

In Christ Jesus our Lord,  
 

Rev. Msgr. Edward C. Puleo, Pastor  

         
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

First Reading: Ezekiel 33:7-9  
God has appointed the prophet as a watchman over his 
people. If he fails to give them warning against sin, he will 
be held responsible. 
Second Reading: Romans 13:8-10  
In this beautiful letter, Paul says that all commandments are 
contained in this: “You shall love your neighbor as yourself.” 
Gospel: Matthew 18:15-20  
Jesus explains to his disciples how to respond to those who 
wrong them – with gentleness and practical wisdom. He 
promises that whenever “two or three are gathered in my 
name, there am I in their midst.” 
 

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 
Remember in your prayers the 
members of our Armed Services, 
especially Matthew Blejwas USMA 
West Point, grandson of Walter 
and Kathryn Blejwas, John F. Stahl 
of the US Army, son, Joseph Stahl 
of the Navy, grandson, and Eric 
Hummel of the US Army nephew of 

Ruth Stahl;  Jordan Weaver of the Air Force, husband of 
Christy (LaPointe) Weaver; John Walker and Nicholas 
Furtzaig of the Air Force, grandsons of Bernard & Joan 
O’Reilly; Christopher Jibilian, US Navy pilot and Matthew 
Jibilian US Navy Seal, grand-nephews of Pina Jibilian. 
 

UPDATE ON WHAT’S NEW …  
Work is almost completed on the HVAC System at St. 
Brigid. 
 
All Daily Masses will resume at St. Brigid.   



THANK YOU … 
Over these last few months many parishioners have 
continued to support the parish through their weekly 
offerings. Some have mailed them in, and others have 
joined E-giving to have their gifts automatically given to the 
parish. It is through this continued support that we will 
continue to meet the needs of the parish. Also, through 
these months many have sent comments and e-mails with 
their prayers and encouragement for me and the parish. 
Please know that you and your families are in mine and 
Father Hillier’s prayers each day. 
~Monsignor Puleo 
In your charity please pray for the safety and well-being of 
those who are continuing to serve the needs of others--food 
service delivery personnel, doctors, nurses, scientists, EMS 
workers, police, pharmacists, the leaders of our government 
~our president and governor! 

PRAY FOR POPE FRANCIS AND HIS INTENTIONS 
Respect for the Planet's Resources -  We pray that the 
planet's resources will not be plundered, but shared in a 
just and respectful manner. 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
My Jesus,   
I believe that You  
are present in the Most Holy Sacrament.   
I love You above all things,   
and I desire to receive You into my soul.   
Since I cannot at this moment  
receive You sacramentally,   
come at least spiritually into my heart.  
I embrace You as if You were already there  
and unite myself wholly to You.  
Never permit me to be separated from You.  
Amen. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES DONATIONS 
Please help support our local programs by 
donating Clothing, Shoes, and Household items in 
our donation bin located in the parking lot. Your 

continued generosity is appreciated. If you have any 
questions or have a larger pick up, please call our toll-free 
number 1-877-343-3651.  

Donation bins are now open for collections. 

2021 MASS BOOK REQUESTS 
The 2021 Mass Book is now open.  Yellow 
forms are in the back of church or online at 
www.sainteb.org. 
Please return completed forms to the parish 

office by October 28, 2020 with your donation. 

Congratulations to the following child 
 Baptized in St. Brigid Church  

August 30, 2020 
Connor Michael Keefe 

     Child of Alexander & Alyssa Keefe 
 

Congratulations to our children 
who received their First Holy 
Communion last week. 

Darren Madlinger 
Joseph Heck 

Graycen Fay Martin 
Johanna Vasconez 

 
May they always know God’s love for them. 

 
 

St. Elizabeth - St Brigid Mass Guild 
The following names have been enrolled in the 

Mass Guild of St. Elizabeth-St. Brigid Parish:  August  
        Mary Catherine Peterson        Dulce Perpetua  
       Eleanor Howland     Margaret A. Caubet 
       Rev. William Mickiewicz    Thomas Vogel 
       Ed Daley       Sally Molka
 
FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 6TH - SEPTEMBER 12TH    

   The Altar Bread & Wine at 
 St. Brigid Church are being offered for the 

 Repose of the Soul of 
               Mary Catherine Peterson 
Requested by Anthony & Genevieve Virgilio 

   

BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
To date, the Development Office has received pledges 
totaling $ 241,845.75 and payments totaling $ 236,705.75
from 216 parishioners. This represents 105.2% of our     
$ 230,000 goal.  Thank you for actively participating in this 
mission by your financial support.  
 

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTIONS 
“You, son of man, I have appointed watchman for the house 
of Israel…” (Ezekiel 33:7) 
Many of us are generous with our gifts. However, many of 
us are not generous in proportion to the gifts we have been 
given. How often do we give at the minimum level 
required? Remember, the Lord calls us to nurture and 
develop our gifts. He calls us to be generous with all the 
gifts He has given us, especially the one that means the 
most to us.  
 



RESOURCES FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with 
Disabilities has a Facebook page that provides 
daily updates with short inspirational reflections 
for people with disabilities, family members and 

care givers. The site also provides endless resources for 
those with physical, emotional, cognitive, visual, auditory 
and other special challenges. To access our Facebook 
page (even if you are not a member of Facebook), type the 
following into your search engine:   
Diocese of Metuchen Office for Persons with Disabilities. 
 

24 HOUR PRAYER LINE 
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 24-
hour prayer line for those who desire prayer for special 
needs. If you, a family member or friend would like to be 
remembered in prayer for a temporary or permanent illness, 
please call us and leave a detailed message at (732) 765-
6431 or send an email to our office: 
catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com 
 
 

VIRTUAL MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER SESSIONS 
What have you done for your marriage lately? 

You are invited to a virtual Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Experience... Join us from the comfort of your home via 
Zoom for eight evening sessions presented on Mondays 
and Thursdays from August 31 to September 24 (due to 
Labor Day, one session will be on Tuesday, September 
8). The only requirement is a computer, iPad or tablet with 
access to the internet. No prior knowledge of Zoom is 
necessary. Workbooks and hand-outs will be sent to you 
before the start of the series. Married couples, priests and 
religious can register for this program at 
aweekendforyourmarriage.org or by calling Tom and Ruth 
DeFalco at 732-904-9636. A $50 application fee covers 
most of the cost, however, you will be invited to make a 
good faith offering at the end of the program. The fee will be 
waived for anyone with financial strains. 
 
 

WORD OF LIFE 
“The Church has consistently taught that every human life 
is precious and worthy of protection.” 
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
e-GIVING is available at: http://saintelizabeth-saintbrigid.org 
 
 

 2020-2021 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
PROGRAM  

FOR GRADES K-8 
CLASSES BEGIN SEPTEMBER 13TH 

You can choose from two Sunday 
morning sessions, either 8:15 AM to 9:25 

AM or from 10 AM to 11:10 AM.  E-mail or mail your 
completed forms and payment to the Parish Center. If you 
need additional forms, please contact the office at (908) 
234-1524. 

Forms can be found under the tab marked 
Religious Education on the Parish website at 
www.sainteb.org 

CORONAVIRUS - PRAYER FOR COURAGE 
God our Loving Father, comforter of the afflicted,   
watch over us always, but most especially at this,   
our time of urgent need.  

  
With heavy hearts we cry out to you ...  
We ask that you heal those among us   
weighed down with the coronavirus.  

  
Inspire with your holy wisdom —   
our health professionals: scientists, doctors,   
and all medical personnel.  
Show special attention to our government officials:   
nationally, internationally, and local.   
Make them instruments of your love   
as they seek to serve your people.  

  
Lord and Giver of Life, trusting in your mercy,  
we recall the prayer of your prophet Jeremiah:   
"heal me, O Lord and I shall be healed;   
save me, and I shall be saved” (17:14).  

  
When fearful, grant us courage.   
When uncertain, strengthen us.   
In our sorrow, comfort us.  

  
With hearts overflowing with love for you,   
we surrender ourselves to your providential care,   
and ask only that you consider our sincere request   
to remain steadfast in your love — charitable to all  
and faithful first and foremost in doing   
your holy will.   
Through Christ Our Lord,  Amen  
 © Reverend John G. Hillier, March 10, 2020 
 

SUBSCRIBE TO MARRIAGE NEWS 
Published on the internet by the Family Life 
Office of the U.S. Bishops, it is free, and you can 
select the topics of most interest to you: dating, 
engagement, marriage preparation, married Life, 

family Life and parenting. http://www.foryourmarriage.org 



CATHOLIC EDUCATION INFORMATION 

 
SISTERS OF CHRISTIAN CHARITY 

7th ANNUAL GOLF OUTING 
Please join the Sisters on Thursday, 
September 24, 2020 at the beautiful Cedar 
Hill Golf & Country Club in Livingston, NJ. 
Every precaution will be taken for a fun 

and safe golf outing.  For more information, contact Casey 
Dolan at dev.director@scceast.org or 973-230-5355. 
You can register online at www.scceast.org/golf-outing 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES COUNSELING & WELLNESS 
Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Metuchen 
is offering Counseling and Wellness 
Services. If you or someone you know needs 
counseling or is impacted by addiction, we 
can help. Individual and family therapy for 

children and adults is available. For an appointment, call 
(800) 655-9491 
 

PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 
O God, Father of all Mercies, Provider of a bountiful 
Harvest, send Your Graces upon those You have called to 
gather the fruits of Your labor; preserve and strengthen 
them in their lifelong service of you.  
 

Open the hearts of Your children that they may discern Your 
Holy Will; inspire in them a love and desire to surrender 
themselves to serving others in the name of Your son, 
Jesus Christ.  
 

Teach all Your faithful to follow their respective paths in 
life guided by Your Divine Word and Truth. Through the 
intercession of the Most Blessed Virgin Mary, all the Angels, 
and Saints, humbly hear our prayers and grant Your 
Church's needs, through Christ, our Lord. Amen. 

“WALKING WITH MOMS IN NEED” INITIATIVE  
New Jersey Safe Haven Law - Under the New Jersey Safe 
Haven Infant Protection Act a person may give up an 
unwanted infant anonymously. The purpose of Safe Haven 
is to protect unwanted babies from being hurt or killed from 
unsafe abandonment. A distressed parent who is unable to 
care for an infant can give up custody of a baby less than 
30 days old safely, legally and anonymously. All that is 
required is that the baby be brought to any hospital 
emergency room, police station, fire station, ambulance, 
first aid, and rescue squads in New Jersey that are staffed 
24 hours a day, seven days a week. If the child shows no 
signs of intentional abuse, no name or other information is 
required. The parent can call the Safe Haven Hotline - 1-
877-839-2339 - and get the address and directions for 
any hospital emergency room, police station, fire station, 
ambulance, first aid, and rescue squad in the state. 
 

MUM SALE 

 



Thank You TO OUR
ESSENTIAL WORKERS

BEDMINSTER  SPECIALTY
PHARMACY

THANK YOU TO OUR ADVERTISERS
Our Weekly Church Bulletin Is Made Possible By Their Continued Support!

Please Patronize Our Generous Businesses & Let Them Know You Saw Their Ad!

NY Lic # 1274423 •  NJHIC#  13VH01833300

Contact us for a FREE ESTIMATE!

866-588-8317

WET BASEMENT?

•  WATERPROOFING 
   & FINISHING

•  FOUNDATION  
   PROBLEMS

•  HUMIDITY &  
   MOLD CONTROL

•  NASTY CRAWL 
   SPACES

G60616 (CK) - St. Elizabeth/St. Brigid, Far Hills FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 •  BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836 Inside

LAYTON
FUNERAL HOME

Established 1907
George R. Layton, III, Manager/Director

NJ Lic. No. 3691

475 Main St., Bedminster, NJ 07921 908-234-0766
PACE 

COLLISION
SERVICES
908-766-3588

57 MORRISTOWN ROAD 
BERNARDSVILLE

Long Term •  Respite •  Day Care

Mrs. Jean Byrne
Administrator

908-234-0687
Old Chester Road •  Gladstone

Licensed Residential  
Health Care Facility

Please Continue 
To Pray For

World Peace

973-326-8902
 Personal Injury •  Workers’ Compensation

Social Security Disability
Certified By the Supreme 

Court of New JerSey
AS A workerS CompeNSAtioN 

LAw AttorNey

222 RIDGEDALE AVE •  CEDAR KNOLLS / 315 BROAD ST •  BLOOMFIELD

★ Call For A Free Legal Consultation ★

NEED A LAWYER?
INJURED?

Marc J. Brenner, ESQ.

GOD 
BLESS

AMERICA

Senior Vice President
Wealth Mangement

Certified Financial PlannerTM

A father-son team with 38 years of investment experience
Turner Wealth Consultants

•  Hourly or Live-In
•  Companionship  
•  Specialized Care 
•  Light Housekeeping 
•  Personal Care 
•  Meal Prep 
•  Medication Reminders 
•  Family Respite

Free In-Home Assessment 
Call Today!

908-769-0800

Compassionate Care in Your Home

www.generationshh.com
350 Main Street, Suite 6 •  Bedminster, NJ 07921

www.bedminsterpharmacy.com

1560 Route 206 North •  Bedminster, NJ 07921
(Located next to the QuickChek in Bedminster)

Personalized World Class Customer Care!
Free Delivery •  Adult Vaccines •  CBD Products

908-396-7000 50% OFF  
Your Entire OTC Purchase
(Prescriptions Excluded) 

Valid through 8/31. 
Mention this ad.



NJ Dogs of Honor is a  
Non-Profit program  

providing rescue service 
dogs, who otherwise  

would be facing euthanasia,  
to service military  

veterans diagnosed with 
Post-Traumatic Stress.

Dogs Rescuing Veterans •  Veterans Rescuing Dogs

njdogsofhonor.com
For More Information, to Become a Sponsor or to Volunteer,

Because You Are Beautiful

A Family Place ... Men & Women & Children
Color · Extensions · Hair Styling

sbsalon271@gmail.com · seibellasalonnj.com
908-375-8744

271 Main Street · GladstoneWalk-Ins Welcome  Tuesday-saTurday

BoB Jamrog 
Owner
CLINTON

Lic# 13VH08653400

o: 908-713-9901 
c: 908-797-9516

            bjamrog@certapro.com          certapro.com

We Do Painting. You Do Life.

            bjamrog@certapro.com          certapro.com            bjamrog@certapro.com          certapro.com

  The health and safety of our customers and employees is our highest priority ...

RESIDENTIAL •  COMMERCIAL •  INTERIOR •  EXTERIOR

A LANDSCAPE DESIGN BUILD COMPANY
Landscape Design

Garden Maintenance
Landscape Construction

Lic. #13VH09477100

908-203-0080
MadlingerExteriorDesign.com

Heating License #2133
Plumbing License #7202
Electric License #2849

GEN RUSSO  
& SON

Plumbing and Heating
Automatic Vacuum Cleaner

Sales and Service
License No. 878

Peapack, NJ 07977

234-1191

~ Open 7 Days ~

908-781-7171

Save Your Spot Online

An Exceptional Selection of Fine Wines, Spirits & Beer

120 US HWY 206 South CHESTER

WE MATCH PRICES
908.879.5352

(as allowed by NJ ABC)

NO CLUB CARDS OR MEMBERSHIP FEES
Just the LOWEST PRICES on the Brands YOU WANT!

G60616 (CK) - St. Elizabeth/St. Brigid, Far Hills FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 883-4343 •  BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836 Outside

Paul F. Levinsky, Jr.
D.D.S.

908-658-4994
Main Street

(Route 202/206)
Pluckemin

E.J. FAGAN, INC.
Plumbing & Heating

N.J. License 6118

Box 70, Gladstone, NJ

908-234-0959

Kevin C. Mannion Owner

C. Mannion 
ConstruCtion, llC

Award Winning Builders ~ Since 1964

ADDITIONS •  RENOVATIONS •  CUSTOM HOMES

68 MAIN ST., PEAPACK 908-234-1754

BASKING RIDGE 
ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Ernö L. Holló, DVM
7-Day Emergency Service

908-766-4211
340 S. Finley Ave., BASking Ridge

Mon-Fri 8am-7pm •  Sat. 8am-4pm

Announcing the completion of
The Sacred Heart Mausoleum

The Sacred Heart Mausoleum
Offers 900 Crypts and 580 Glass
Fronted or Marble Niches.

A Cemetery, Mausoleum and Niche Garden  
serving the Catholic Community
of the Somerset Hills

8 HILLTOP ROAD
MENDHAM, NJ

973-543-4720

176 MAIN STREET
PEAPACK, NJ

908-234-0590

“Helping families create meaningful funerals”
THOMAS E. DAY, MANAGER

NJ LICENSE 4037



Call: 908.766.0079 Ext. 8
145 Mount Airy Road
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920
www.holycrosscem.com




